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Dear Parents: 

 

We would like to communicate with you and the community the wonderful learning and fun that 

are occurring here at The Mustard Seed Early Learning Center.  There are several methods that the 

center may use to do this.  The internet is one of the fastest growing tools to accomplish this. 

Others may include, but are not limited to center newsletters, local mailings, or flyers.   

 

We may wish to publish your child’s picture, video clip or work.  We will not publish any private 

information about your child such as his/her name, address, or phone numbers. 

 

Please sign and return the form below.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. 

Roxy at the school or 688-7003. 

 

 

 

Child’s Name __________________________________   

 

My child’s work, picture, or video clip may be published by The Mustard Seed Early Learning 

Center.   

 

�  Yes, I give permission. 

�  No, I do not give permission. 
 

Parent’s Signature _______________________________  Date ________________ 


